
I leg to acknowledge receipt 
of .your letter of January 5th with efer no 
the third edition of "Vho's Tho in ngin er 
which you are now compiling.

to
. »

Yours faithfully.

I am sending you, under separate 
cover, a Calendar of the University, which will 
give you the particulars you desire with reference 
to our courses in Engineering. On pages 11-15 
you will find listed the names of the members of 
the Faculty and Professors; for courses see pages 
179-250.

Regarding the second papagraph of 
'your letter i’- which you ask for particulars of 
Colonial Engineering Institutions, I am referring 
same to the Secretary of the Engineering Institute 
of Canada, who will, doubtless, be able to give 
you the information you desire.

Dear Sirs:-

ho’s "ho in Engineering, 
93 & 94 Chancery lane, 
London, 7.0.1,
England.

Principal.

January
Twentieth

1922.
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